
From: Heidi Schallberg [mailto:heidils@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 11:36 AM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1-7 

Subject: Support for Ord 15-43 snow/ice removal 

 

Council Members, 

 

I am unable to attend the public hearing this evening but would like to communicate my support for the 

ordinance making it easier for the city to do snow and ice removal with repeat offending property 

owners. As a resident who regularly walks year-round for transportation, having safe and clear sidewalks 

is critical. Our sidewalks are a critical network just as our streets are, and anything you can do to help 

keep them safe and clear of slipping hazards such as ice and snow will help all within St. Paul who 

depend on walking as part of our daily lives, especially those with additional challenges with mobility. 

 

I hope we can count on your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Heidi Schallberg 

706 Mississippi River Blvd S #204 

 

 


